
Hello my name is Gwendolyn Johnson and I reside at 17862 San Gabriel Ave. Cerritos Ca., I am 
writing to comment on Item 25 under New Business, the School Naming Policy. 
I am highly in favor of changing the name of Jordan High School to Dr. Felton Williams High 
School.  Dr. Williams is an outstanding citizen of California and of this community.  He has 
made significant contributions to the district and the city of Long Beach.  
  
He has proven over and over that he has the ability to improve the academic outcomes for all 
students, in particular African Americans students.  
  
I grew up with Dr. Felton Williams in San Pedro and he has always carried himself very well and 
always willing to help others. 
  
Thank you very much ( Please make the right decision) 
 


